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October 29, 2024 

 
REFLECTION AND ACTION TOWARD RECONCILIATION  
National Truth and Reconciliation Week is a powerful opportunity for remembering and 
learning about the impact of the residential school system. Several schools, like Capitol Hill 
Elementary, also had a focus on healing and hope. Many – such as Gilpin and Taylor Park 
Elementary – came together as a community at assemblies to share learning and connection. 
Recognizing that this can be a challenging time of year for Indigenous families, several schools 
hosted dinners. Students in the District’s Professional Cook Program at Burnaby Central 
Secondary prepared special snacks for their peers who are Indigenous. Squamish Nation Elder 
Sam George shared his personal story at the Indigenous Family Gathering at Burnaby 
Mountain Secondary. Coast Salish E
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PROVINCIAL ELECTION AND STUDENT LEARNING  


